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UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, BERKELEY

	BERKELEY ( DAVIS ( IRVINE ( LOS ANGELES ( MERCED ( RIVERSIDE ( SAN DIEGO ( SAN FRANCISCO
	
	SANTA BARBARA ( SANTA CRUZ




TO:    United States Citizenship and Immigration Services
Re:    Request for H-1B status for Dr. John Smith
                                                                                                                 DATE (within 30 days of submission)   


Dear Service Center Officer:

On behalf of the University of California at Berkeley, this is to request to employ Dr. John Smith in H-1B non-immigrant status. 
The Department of Mechanical Engineering would like to employ Dr. Smith as a Specialist (do not include step or level information for position here), at 100% time with an annual salary of $74,000 plus full benefits, from December 15, 2014 to December 14, 2018. The duties of this position are to conduct research in mechanical engineering developing and fabricating high strength carbon composites with applications in spacecraft, aerospace and high-speed machinery.  This is a specialty occupation requiring at least a Bachelor’s degree in Mechanical Engineering, Materials Science, or related field (use minimum education requirement for the position, matching actual wage form) and theoretical and practical application of a body of highly specialized knowledge in the area of Mechanical Engineering. 

Dr. Smith is qualified for this position.  He obtained the PhD in Mechanical Engineering from the University of Glasgow in Scotland, U.K., in 2007 and has a growing number of scientific publications in Materials Science and Mechanical Engineering that are particularly relevant to the research he will be conducting at UC Berkeley. 
In compliance with the Immigration Act of 1990, we understand and agree that, if this employment is terminated before the expiration of the authorized period in H-1B status, the Department will pay the reasonable costs of transportation of the employee back to his/her home country.

Sincerely, 
Jane Good

Professor and Principal Investigator

Mechanical Engineering, University of California Berkeley 
INSTRUCTIONS
The job verification letter must be written in University letterhead and signed by the supervisor who is requesting the H-1B for the foreign employee.  The employment information and job requirements must match the Actual Wage form and all other documents submitted to Berkeley International Office. The letter is to be uploaded in ISD with the H-1B request. The example letter above can be used as a template.  
 The letter must include:  
(1) Employee name

(2) Supervisor name and position

(3) Title and Step
(4) Percentage time or full time
(5) Salary and Benefits
(6) Dates of employment (start and end dates, and no more than three years) 
(7) Job duties (specialized) 
(8) Minimum qualifications (degrees, etc.) required for the position, and 
(9) Qualifications (degree, etc.) the candidate has that meet the qualifications required by the position.   
